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Webinar to Address What NYC’s Next Administration Can Do to End Homelessness

New York non-profit gathers a panel of experts to address policy issues impacting homeless New
Yorkers and what the incoming administration can do to enact change.

New York, N.Y. — The election of New York City’s next mayor and City Council is on the
horizon. In light of this upcoming change, Care For the Homeless (CFH) is hosting a webinar to
address the most pressing issues affecting homeless New Yorkers. The discussion will focus on
how we can push the new administration to create a policy agenda that is explicitly focused on
ending homelessness.

The webinar is virtual and will take place via Zoom on Tuesday, October 26th. Discussions will
begin at 11:00 a.m. and run until 12:00 p.m. A 20-minute Q&A session will follow.

CFH has brought together a panel of experts, including:

e Dr. Kelly Doran, Assistant Professor in the Departments of Emergency Medicine and
Population Health at NYU School and Emergency Physician at Bellevue Hospital

e Karen Ford, Chief Operating Officer, HELP USA

e Rangi McNeil, Poet and Lived Experience of Homelessness

e Frederick Shack, Chief Executive Officer, Urban Pathways

The diverse selection of panelists will discuss issues related to housing, health care, feeder
systems, family homelessness, and more.

In addition, the panel will be moderated by CFH President & CEO, George Nahsak.

“There is no one solution to homelessness,” says CFH President & CEO, George Nashak. “With
this webinar, we have gathered a panel of true experts — people who do the work every day — to
discuss what the next mayoral administration needs to do to make progress in our goal of ending

homelessness in New York City.”

The webinar is free and open to all. Those interested may register here.


https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_VS00VYWVQ5WOG20THEKMCA
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About Care For the Homeless: Care For the Homeless (CFH) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit
committed to providing individuals experiencing homelessness with high quality medical,
mental, and behavioral health care services. In addition, CFH actively advocates for policies to
prevent and end homelessness. CFH currently operates Susan’s Place and the 52nd Street
Women’s Center, transitional shelters for mentally ill and medically frail women as well as
multiple health care delivery sites across all five New York City boroughs. For more
information, visit www.careforthehomeless.org.



